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Thirty Years of Silence Elise McGhee 2012-04-08
The Suspect Fiona Barton 2019-01-22 The New York Times bestselling
author of The Widow returns with a brand new novel of twisting
psychological suspense about every parent’s worst nightmare... When
two eighteen-year-old girls go missing in Thailand, their families are
thrust into the international spotlight: desperate, bereft, and
frantic with worry. What were the girls up to before they disappeared?
Journalist Kate Waters always does everything she can to be first to
the story, first with the exclusive, first to discover the truth—and
this time is no exception. But she can’t help but think of her own
son, whom she hasn’t seen in two years, since he left home to go
travelling. As the case of the missing girls unfolds, they will all
find that even this far away, danger can lie closer to home than you
might think...
Cry Wolf Wilbur Smith 2018-01-01 An action-packed adventure set in
1930s Africa from global bestseller Wilbur Smith “They recognised in
each other that same restlessness that was always driving them on to
new adventure, never staying long enough in one place or at one job to
grow roots, unfettered by offspring or possessions, by spouse or
responsibilities, taking up each new adventure eagerly and discarding
it again with our qualms or regrets. Always moving onwards — never
looking backwards.” The wartime race to save a country… When Jake
Barton, American engineer, teams up with English gentleman and hustler
Gareth Swales to sell five battered old Bentleys in 1930s East Africa,

neither of them could have imagined that they’d soon be attempting to
smuggle the vehicles into Ethiopia to support the war effort, in
return for a huge reward. But to do this, they’ll have to manoeuvre
past several extremely hostile European forces, as well as managing
their feelings for Vicky Camberwell, the beautiful journalist who has
been sent with them to report on the brutal violence of the Italian
invasion of Ethiopia. The three adventurers are about to discover that
some battles are more than they can handle…
Most Likely to Die Lisa Jackson 2016-03 As their twenty-year high
school reunion approaches, Lindsay, Kristen, and Rachel find
themselves marked for death by the very same killer responsible for
brutally murdering a fellow student.
Having His Baby Beverly Barton 2011-07-15 JAKE BISHOP WAS A DADDY The
thought shook the hard-hearted cowboy down to his boots. But once he
took his tiny daughter in his strong arms, he knew he would to
anything for her…. AND THAT MEANT MARRIAGE But blue-blooded beauty
Donna Fields had some crazy notion that a rough-edged rancer wasn't
the kind of daddy a little girl needed. Well, he'd show the stubborn
new mom just what kind of man she needed—one slow kiss at a time. And
soon he'd be sharing his ranch with the two sweet little ladies who'd
captured his soul…. There's nothing like a secret baby to bring a
brooding bachelor home again! 3 BABIES FOR 3 BROTHERS
Wild Horse Junction R. L. Lazenby 2010-06 When a gang of notorious
outlaws harasses the town of Wild Horse Junction, Sheriff Jake Barton,
knowing he can't handle them alone, summons Ace McQuewn, an aging
former deputy, from his current drunken existence. Curious as to the
purpose for this request, Ace returns to Wild Horse Junction, much to
Charlotte Dean's chagrin. As far as she's concerned, her mother's
drunkard of an ex-lover should stay as far away from her as possible.
But when Ace discovers a life-changing secret, he sobers up and faces
his past head on. Will Ace reunite with Ruby Dean? Will Charlotte
forgive him? Will he be able to stop the Slater brothers once and for
all? Join new author R. L. Lazenby in Wild Horse Junction, a thrilling
western about accepting your destiny.
The Coen Brothers, Second Edition Ronald Bergan 2016-01-05 Brought
completely up to date, this insightful biography remains "a must for
any self-respecting Coen fan" (Screentrade). This fully updated
edition of the first biography of the Coen Brothers includes their
complete work so far, from Blood Simple to Inside Llewyn Davis (2013),
with a reassessment of their remarkable career as a whole. Joel and
Ethan Coen have pulled off the ultimate balancing act. Despite having
their movies financed and distributed by major studios, they have
managed to remain true independents, rejecting commercial clichés and
never giving up on their own fiercely idiosyncratic vision. While
doing so, they have established themselves among the world's leading
filmmakers. From their startling debut, Blood Simple (1984), all of

their movies reveal a distinctive stamp: a flamboyant visual style,
richly conceived characters, crisp dialogue, and brilliant casting.
They have revitalized old Hollywood genres such as noir, screwball,
and the western, giving them a contemporary sensibility. In this
biography, Ronald Bergan traces the brothers' Jewish roots, their
beginnings as film geeks in suburban Minneapolis, their battle to get
their first feature made and released, through their early features
and the movies of their maturity. He gives blow-by-blow accounts of
the making of each movie. New chapters cover all those released since
O Brother, Where Art Thou? (2000), with which the first edition of
this book ended.
Innovation 2000
Navy Blue J.M. Stenfors 2014-06-23 In 1943 the United States is
engaged in a global, life-and-death struggle with Germany, Japan, and
Italy. Widespread fighting draws American men into the armed services,
leaving a shortage in the country’s workforce. Women find themselves
in roles normally reserved for males. WAVES—Women Accepted for
Voluntary Emergency Services—forms to integrate females into the Navy
and to fill the workforce gap. Navy Blue follows four young recruits
as they leave their civilian lives behind and struggle to adapt to the
regimented life in the U.S. Navy. Honing her skills for management as
a protégée of an industrial genius, practical Lou Matteson finds
herself the leader of a diverse crew of young women. Martha Jo
Stuckey, the wild child of a poor ranching family, clowns her way
through life. Her unfailing good humor makes the military bearable for
her friends. Wealthy Eleanor LaFrance leads the privileged life even
as she rebels against it. A loner by nature, Eleanor finds she needs
friends to survive in an environment that demands teamwork. Shy, naïve
Katherine Anderson faces disappointment and betrayal by the men in her
life. Her mates, providing encouragement and kindness, stand by her
side. Together they form a solid sisterhood allowing them to thrive in
a man’s world. A tale of three unforgettable years in the lives of
four young women, Navy Blue narrates the story of times when the world
balanced between good and evil and speaks to the power of women and
the endurance of the human spirit.
Dark Dreams 2.0 Charles Derry 2009-12-21 Greatly expanded and updated
from the 1977 original, this new edition explores the evolution of the
modern horror film, particularly as it reflects anxieties associated
with the atomic bomb, the Cold War, 1960s violence, sexual liberation,
the Reagan revolution, 9/11 and the Iraq War. It divides modern horror
into three varieties (psychological, demonic and apocalyptic) and
demonstrates how horror cinema represents the popular expression of
everyday fears while revealing the forces that influence American
ideological and political values. Directors given a close reading
include Alfred Hitchcock, Brian De Palma, David Cronenberg, Guillermo
Del Toro, Michael Haneke, Robert Aldrich, Mel Gibson and George A.

Romero. Additional material discusses postmodern remakes, horror
franchises and Asian millennial horror. This book also contains more
than 950 frame grabs and a very extensive filmography.
The Child Fiona Barton 2017-06-27 From the New York Times bestselling
author of The Widow comes a twisting novel of psychological
suspense—as seen in People, Entertainment Weekly, Time, USA Today,
Bustle, Good Housekeeping.com, HelloGiggles, The Boston Globe,
PureWow, The Dallas Morning News, and more! “The Child is a perfect
blend of beach read and book club selection....[A] page-turning
whodunit….A novel that is both fast-paced and thought-provoking.”—USA
Today As an old house is demolished in a gentrifying section of
London, a workman discovers human remains, buried for years. For
journalist Kate Waters, it’s a story that deserves attention. She
cobbles together a piece for her newspaper, but at a loss for answers,
she can only pose a question: Who has been found at the building site?
As Kate investigates, she unearths connections to a crime that rocked
the city decades earlier: A child was stolen from the maternity ward
in a local hospital and was never found. Her heartbroken parents were
left devastated by the loss. But there is more to the story, and Kate
is drawn—house by house—into the pasts of the people who once lived in
this neighborhood that has given up its greatest mystery. And she soon
finds herself the keeper of unexpected secrets that erupt in the lives
of three women—and torn between what she can and cannot tell... An NPR
Best Book of the Year A Bustle Best Thriller Novel of the Year
Faded Dreams Daniel Fitzgerald 1994 Book gives information on ghost
towns not included in the author's book Ghost towns of Kansas: a
traveler's guide. To find this book, check the locality catalog under:
Kansas - History.
Good Enough to Dream Roger Kahn 2000-02-01 Roger Kahn?s first major
league hit was a grand slam: The Boys of Summer, his runaway
bestseller that immortalized the 1950s Brooklyn Dodgers. Now Kahn does
the same for players whose moment in the sun has not yet arrived. Good
Enough to Dream is the story of his year as owner of the Class A, very
minor leagueøUtica Blue Sox. Most of the Blue Sox will never make it
to the majors, but they all share the dream that links the small child
in the sandlot with the bonus baby who has just smacked one out of the
stadium. It?s a dream Kahn learned from his father and, in the course
of a season, passes on to his daughter?hours of practice for a moment
of poetry; a hard living but a touch of legend. Good Enough to Dream
presents baseball unadorned, a game still sweet enough to lure grown
men to leagues where first-class transportation is an old school bus
and the infield is likely to be the consistency of thick soup. It is a
funny and poignant story of one season and one special team that will
make us hesitate before we ever call anything ?bush league? again.
3, 2, 1...Married! Sharon Sala 2012-10-15 The countdown has begun.
Three marriage-minded women have set their sights on becoming brides.

And they're following Prominence magazine's surefire list of ways to
meet the grooms of their dreams. How to hook a husband when time is of
the essence? Prominence says… "Catch a Cowboy!" Bestselling author
SHARON SALA takes her heroine way out West, where the men are
plentiful…and more than willing to make some lucky lady "Miracle
Bride." "Collide with a Single Daddy!" Award-winning author MARIE
FERRARELLA tells the story of a single gal searching for any excuse to
visit the playground and catch sight of "a member of 'The Single Daddy
Club.'" "Get Personal!" Beloved author BEVERLY BARTON creates a
heroine who discovers that personal ads are a bit like opening Door
Number 3—the prize for "Getting Personal" may just be more than worth
the risk!
Demorest's Monthly Magazine 1874
Library Journal 1977 Includes, beginning Sept. 15, 1954 (and on the
15th of each month, Sept.-May) a special section: School library
journal, ISSN 0000-0035, (called Junior libraries, 1954-May 1961).
Also issued separately.
Some Men's Dreams Eileen Dreyer "A rich, remarkable read." — RT
Booklovers SHE HAS NO TIME FOR LOVE Dr. Gen Kendall has paid too high
a price to let anything get in the way of her dream. In one month
she'll be a full-fledged doctor. She just has to impress her chief of
staff, Dr. Jack O'Neill. She impresses him, all right. With one swing
of a softball bat she puts him in his own hospital and changes both of
their lives forever. HE HAS NO TASTE FOR LOVE A widower with a 12-yearold daughter, Jack hopes this move to Chicago will signal a new life
for them both. He doesn't plan on finding himself literally at the
feet of one of the most compelling women he's ever known. He certainly
doesn't expect her to turn his life upside down when she recognizes
something in his daughter that could well break his heart. Is love
enough to see them through, especially when it means that not just
Jack but Gen must face the ghosts of their pasts to save his little
girl
The Way Back ‘Round Brenda Sorrels 2013-11 Set in rural Minnesota in
the 1930's, The Way Back 'Round follows young Jake Frye, who enjoys
nothing more than sitting between his father's legs while driving a
wagon team of horses. However, when a large buck juts across their
path and pitches Jake from the seat, his mother, tender from a string
of miscarriages, reins him in. Jake's frustration builds and he makes
a devastating mistake. Rejected by his mother and wracked with guilt,
Jake hops a freight train joining the thousands of men and boys riding
the rails during the depression. He meets Franz, another runaway, and
they become brothers. Picking fruit in California, and cotton in
Texas, they beg at back doors, eat in soup kitchens, sleep in "jungle"
camps - all under the threat of brutal railroad "Bulls" who patrol the
tracks. While Franz dreams about marrying a red-headed girl, Jake
yearns for his family. When a farmer tells them about Roosevelt's

Conservation Corps camps set up to help young men like themselves,
they head to California and join up.
Dreams and Dead Ends Jack Shadoian 2003-01-16 Dreams and Dead Ends
provides a compelling history of the twentieth-century American
gangster film. Beginning with Little Caesar (1930) and ending with
Things To Do In Denver When You're Dead (1995), Jack Shadoian adroitly
analyzes twenty notable examples of the crime film genre. Moving
chronologically through nearly seven decades, this volume offers
illuminating readings of a select group of the classic
films--including The Public Enemy, D.O.A., Bonnie and Clyde, and The
Godfather--that best define and represent each period in the
development of the American crime film. Richly illustrated with more
than seventy film stills, Dreams and Dead Ends details the evolution
of the genre through insightful and precise considerations of
cinematography, characterization, and narrative style. This updated
edition includes new readings of three additional movies--Once Upon a
Time in America, Things To Do In Denver When You're Dead, and Criss
Cross--and brings this clear and lively discussion of the history of
the gangster film to the end of the twentieth century.
The Architect's Newspaper 2005
After Hitchcock David Boyd 2010-01-01 Alfred Hitchcock is arguably
the most famous director to have ever made a film. Almost singlehandedly he turned the suspense thriller into one of the most popular
film genres of all time, while his Psycho updated the horror film and
inspired two generations of directors to imitate and adapt this most
Hitchcockian of movies. Yet while much scholarly and popular attention
has focused on the director's oeuvre, until now there has been no
extensive study of how Alfred Hitchcock's films and methods have
affected and transformed the history of the film medium. In this book,
thirteen original essays by leading film scholars reveal the richness
and variety of Alfred Hitchcock's legacy as they trace his shaping
influence on particular films, filmmakers, genres, and even on film
criticism. Some essays concentrate on films that imitate Hitchcock in
diverse ways, including the movies of Brian de Palma and thrillers
such as True Lies, The Silence of the Lambs, and Dead Again. Other
essays look at genres that have been influenced by Hitchcock's work,
including the 1970s paranoid thriller, the Italian giallo film, and
the post-Psycho horror film. The remaining essays investigate
developments within film culture and academic film study, including
the enthusiasm of French New Wave filmmakers for Hitchcock's work, his
influence on the filmic representation of violence in the post-studio
Hollywood era, and the ways in which his films have become central
texts for film theorists.
Donut Disturb Jessica Beck 2021-07-24 Praise for the Donut Shop
Mysteries by Jessica Beck "A delight. Suzanne Hart is a lovable
amateur sleuth who has a hilariously protective mother "and" great

donut recipes! Readers will have a blast with this book." --Diane Mott
Davidson, "New York Times" bestselling author of "Fatally Flaky" "A
tribute to comfort food and to the comfort of small town life. With
great donut recipes!" --JoAnna Carl, author of "The Chocolate Cupid
Killings" "If you like donuts--and who doesn't?--you'll love this
mystery. It's like a trip to your favorite coffee shop, but without
the calories!" --Leslie Meier, author of the Lucy Stone mysteries "New
Year's Eve Murder" and "Wedding Day Murder" "The perfect comfort read:
a delicious murder, a likeable heroine, quirky Southern
characters--and donut recipes!" --Rhys Bowen, Agatha and Anthony awardwinning author of the Molly Murphy and Royal Spyness mysteries "A
yummy new treat in the culinary mystery genre. Skillfully weaving
donut recipes throughout a well-plotted story, the author proves that
life after divorce can be sweet; all you need are good friends, your
own business, and comfort food. Delicious!" --Tamar Myers, author of
"Death of a Rug Lord "and "The Cane Mutiny" "A sugary concoction that
provides readers a glimpse through the donut hole of living in a small
town." --Harriet Klausner, "Genre Go Round Reviews" "Along with the
hilarious plot, author Jessica Beck treats the readers to a few
recipes strategically placed within the novel. "Sinister Sprinkles"
will keep you guessing until the very end." --"The Mystery Librarian
DONUT DISTURB, Donut Mystery #53 From New York Times Bestselling
Author Jessica Beck When a murder happens onstage during the dress
rehearsal for Max’s new play, Suzanne and Grace must dig into the
lives of the cast and crew to see who may have just ended the
production before it could even begin. Recipes included!
Jefferson Davis William C. Davis 1996 A biography of Jefferson Davis:
statesman, Mexican war hero, and President of the Confederate States
of America.
They Ask for Bread Rebecca Rogers 1946 Story of conflict, love,
tragedy, faith and human weakness in a southern industrial town by a
Birmingham, Alabama author.
The Judge 1919
International Motion Picture Almanac Quigley Publishing 2008
Situation Sabotage Graeme Johns 2006 Contamination'sabotage'terms
feared by food industry executives around the world. They prefer to
announce the problem as a potential'situation. One of the world's
largest snack food manufacturers has called in Industrial Espionage
Investigator Jake Barton to examine possible sabotage at its
Australian plant. Barton finds this latest ?situation? coincides with
glass contamination incidents his firm is already studying at two
rival American food companies. However, this particular Australian
facility holds an intense personal connection for Barton. Under
immense pressure from the manufacturing company presidents to solve
the case before word leaks to the media, clues lead Barton in a
frantic dash across the Pacific to Europe where he teams up with

formidable ex-marine, Hec Kirby. Together they pursue the trail
through Germany, and across the Atlantic to Florida. Three murders
result before they finally discover the mastermind behind the
sabotage.
Time 1888
Catalog of Copyright Entries Library of Congress. Copyright Office
1961
His Woman, His Child Beverly Barton 2011-07-15 NINE MONTHS… Hank
Bishop had given Susan Redman the greatest gift—the baby her husband
hadn't been able to give her. But soon after Hank became the sperm
donor and fulfilled her family dreams, Susan was suddenly widowed. Now
the rugged lawman felt duty-bound to protect the pregnant beauty. OR
FOREVER? He was the man she'd always loved—the man she'd thought would
never settle down. But when fate made Hank the father and protector of
her unborn child, Susan soon dreamed of forever with the sexy
sheriff…. There's nothing like a secret baby to bring a brooding
bachelor home again! 3 BABIES FOR 3 BROTHERS
Heart's Home Eloise Barton 2004-12-01 Gold Rush Museum director
Tracey Gordon was perfectly content with her job, her cozy little
house, and her role in the Living History Program. Then Scotty swept
into her life, promising to show her how exciting life and love could
be, and proposing marriage and a trip around the world on the yacht
she'd inherited from her father. But now Scotty was dead. So who was
this man claiming he was Scotty? Coast Guard pilot Steve Tockterman
had flown twice across the United States as a result of letters from
this conniving little gold digger. He had not expected to find her so
appealing, or so vulnerable and honest. But if she was not after his
family's money, who was? And why were they using his name and Tracey?
He had to find out who, what, and why before Tracey's escalating "bad
luck" destroyed them both.
Tell Me It Was Just a Dream Mary Gant Bell 2019-05-27 It’s been said
that everything can change in an instant. Valerie Walker can testify
to this. One day her idyllic life was consumed with the mundane tasks
involved with being a mother of three active children and the wife of
the mayor. From one breath to the next, all of that changed. Now
Valerie struggles to salvage the shattered pieces of her life. But
where doe she begin? Her mother’s heart wants to comfort her husband
and children. Unfortunately, their very survival must take precedence
over luxury. If Valerie and her husband cannot keep everyone alive,
there’s no point in soothing their souls. Will they survive this
tragedy, this shocking surprise? If they do, will they be able to
rebuild the peaceful lifestyle they all enjoyed before the catastrophe
uprooted them from their tranquility? Or will this disaster tear them
apart?
Catalog of Copyright Entries 1945
Billboard 1945-10-27 In its 114th year, Billboard remains the world's

premier weekly music publication and a diverse digital, events, brand,
content and data licensing platform. Billboard publishes the most
trusted charts and offers unrivaled reporting about the latest music,
video, gaming, media, digital and mobile entertainment issues and
trends.
The Crime Stephen Longstreet 1959
TV Guide 1991
Rethinking the Power of Maps Denis Wood 2010-04-16 A contemporary
follow-up to the groundbreaking Power of Maps, this book takes a fresh
look at what maps do, whose interests they serve, and how they can be
used in surprising, creative, and radical ways. Denis Wood describes
how cartography facilitated the rise of the modern state and how maps
continue to embody and project the interests of their creators. He
demystifies the hidden assumptions of mapmaking and explores the
promises and limitations of diverse counter-mapping practices today.
Thought-provoking illustrations include U.S. Geological Survey maps;
electoral and transportation maps; and numerous examples of critical
cartography, participatory GIS, and map art.
Games Lovers Play June Tate 2013-12-20 Nineteen-year-old Connie
Morgan works in the haberdashery department of a large Southampton
store, and is in love with her married boss. But everything changes
when she's swept off her feet at a local dance by dashing young car
mechanic, Sam, who introduces her to the exciting new world of motor
racing. Having fallen head over heels for Sam, Connie is anxious to
end her adulterous affair with John Baker. But John isn't going to let
her go that easily, and Connie knows that if Sam ever finds out about
her relationship with a married man, he will end everything, dashing
all her dreams.
Cartographic Perspectives 2006
The Calico Cat Charles Miner Thompson 2019-12-10 "The Calico Cat" by
Charles Miner Thompson. Published by Good Press. Good Press publishes
a wide range of titles that encompasses every genre. From well-known
classics & literary fiction and non-fiction to forgotten−or yet
undiscovered gems−of world literature, we issue the books that need to
be read. Each Good Press edition has been meticulously edited and
formatted to boost readability for all e-readers and devices. Our goal
is to produce eBooks that are user-friendly and accessible to everyone
in a high-quality digital format.
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